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Peter Ennis was featured in the Greater Pittsburgh Arts Council “Volunteer Lawyers for the Arts"

Coronavirus edition newsletter. The newsletter states that the pandemic has created a difficult time

for many, including artists and arts groups who have had performances and contracts canceled. To

help out they “launched a new service, HR Advisors, that provides quick human resources help and

direction to arts groups. This guidance included hosting a webinar on the CARES Act and other

stimulus programs that provide assistance to arts groups that was attended by 70 different arts

organizations. Peter Ennis of Cozen O'Conner, a star VLA volunteer, was one of the panelists."
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